Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

MIMAROPA Region
September 23, 2022
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THRU " The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF NOMINATED PARTICIPANTS IN THE

SEVENTH ASEAN HERITAGE PARKS CONFERENCE
(AHP7) TO BE HELD IN BOGOR, INDONESIA ON OCTOBER
30,2022 TO NOVEMBER 4, 2022

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated September 23, 2022 of PASu
Mounts-Iglit Baco Natural Park regarding the call for nomination of participants relative to
the Seventh ASEAN Heritage Parks Coference (AHP7) to be held in Bogor, Indonesia on
October 30, 2022 to November 4, 2022.

In this regard, the following personnel is hereby nominated to attend the said event
namely: : <

POSITION/
NAME DESIGNATION OTHER INFORMATION
Hector S. Aragones Jr. Forester III/ PASu- | 0918964654 1/has_jr@yahoo.com
MIBNP
Neil Anthony A. del Mundo ECOMS 11/ Assistant | 09171679791/
PASu-MIBNP neilanthonydelmundo@gmail.com
Grace C. Diamante PAMB 09175471976/
Member/Executive grace ¢ diamante@mbcfi.org.ph
Director of MBCFI

For information and consideration.

. TANADA

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph
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23 September 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR s The OIC PENR Officer
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro

FROM s The Protected Area Superintendent

Mounts Iglit-Baco Natural Park

SUBIJECT : SUBMISSION OF NOMINATED PARTICIPANTS IN THE
SEVENTH ASEAN HERITAGE PARKS CONFERENCE
(AHP7) TO BE HELD IN BOGOR, INDONESIA ON 30
OCTOBER TO 4 NOVEMBER 2022

This is in reference to the Memorandum dated 13 September 2022 from the BMB OIC
Director, with an attached memorandum from Executive Director Theresa Mundita S. Lim of
the ASEAN Centre for Biodiversity, relative to the call for nomination of participants to the
upcoming Seventh ASEAN Heritage Parks Conference to be held on 30 October to 04
November 2022 in Bogor, Indonesia.

The Mounts Iglit-Baco Natural Park Protected Area Management Office respectfuily
nominates the following to participate in the aforementioned event:

Hector S. Aragones, Jr. - Protected Area Superintendent
09189646541 / hsa_jr@yahoo.com

Neil Anthony del Mundo - Assistant Protected Area Superintendent
09171679791 /

netlanthonydelmundo@gmail.com

Grace Diamante - PAMB Member/Executive Director of MBCFI
09175471976 /

orace ¢ diamante@mbcfi.org.ph

For your information and record.

e

FOR. HE R S. ARAGONES, JR,

Airport Road, San Roque I, San Jose, Occidental Mindoro



